
Criteria for eligibility – Childcare places for key workers during enforced school closure period.

These eligibility criteria have been jointly adopted by Apley Wood Primary School and Millbrook Primary School and Nursery who are working together to provide a coherent offer for the local community and also to safeguard the health and well-being of their pupils and staff. 
At the outset it is important that we are all are clear that schools have been REQUESTED by government to provide these places if possible. There is no REQUIREMENT to do so. Our schools will offer this service for as long as we can, dependent on safe staffing ratios. 
The government advice https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision states:
“If your work is critical to the COVID-19 response, or you work in one of the critical sectors listed below, and you cannot keep your child safe at home then your children will be prioritised for education provision: 
“Many parents working in these critical sectors may be able to ensure their child is kept at home. Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be. 
We would therefore ask that you only request a place at this provision if you have no alternative to looking after your child at home.
Places will be limited by the number of staff available. The following criteria will be used to allocate places:

1. Pupils where either parent/carer is a member of NHS frontline staff e.g. doctors and nurses
2. Pupils where both parents/carers (or a lone parent/carer) are on the keyworker list
3. Pupils where one parent is on the key worker list (but please remember ‘Every child who can be safely cared for at home should be.’
Government have placed a requirement on key worker parents to obtain confirmation from their employer that, based on business continuity arrangements, their specific role is necessary for the continuation of this essential public service.

If you meet the criteria and wish to request a place, please complete the attached form and return to your child’s school as soon as possible and no later than the morning of Wednesday 25th March.
Please note that this is a fast-moving situation and the eligibility criteria are subject to change in line with changing advice.
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